
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 2, 2023 
 
To:  Mayor and City Councilmembers 
From:  Gary Palmer, City Administrator 
Subject: Workshop #2:  Proposed Text Amendments to Chapter 64 Peddlers, Solicitors 

Vendors and Section 98-88 Table of Permitted Uses and Special Uses to provide 
requirements for Mobile Food Units (Food Trucks) and Mobile Food Courts (Food 
Truck Parks) 

 
 
In your Council packet please find the “redlined/strikethrough versions” of the currently 
adopted Peddlers, Solicitors and Vendors Ordinance and Table of Permitted Uses and Special 
Uses.  All text in red are additions to the current ordinance and all red strikethroughs are 
deletions to the current ordinance.  Additionally, I have included the P&Z Commission 
recommendation, meeting minutes and PowerPoint presentation for Monday.  
 
We reviewed the proposed amendments at a workshop on April 11, 2023.  The main discussion 
involved final fee determination and duration of permit. 
 
The food truck regulations include both the Municipal Ordinance and Zoning Ordinance.  The 
amendments to the Zoning Ordinance, Table of Permitted Uses and Special Uses, require 
Planning and Zoning Commission review, public hearing, and recommendation to the City 
Council.  The P&Z was presented with the proposed amendments on April 04, 2023.  They 
subsequently held a public hearing on May 02, 2023.  
 
At our workshop I intend to review all the additions/deletions in detail, gather feedback, and 
will bring back a final version for consideration at a regular Council meeting when you are ready 
to move forward with the amendments.  
 

 

 

 

  


